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Data Protection Statement on behalf of St. Patrick’s PS and Nursery Unit Castlederg. 
 
The information provided by you to St Patrick’s PS and Nursery Unit is required by us to assist us in the education of your child.  When we process your personal information, for example, collect it on a form or store it in a file or on a computer, the school is obliged to comply with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 

We will process your personal information on the legal basis that it is part of our professional duty as a school to do so. 

We will share the personal information you provide to us on this form with the Education Authority, Council for Catholic Maintained Schools and the Department of Education N.Ireland on request for the purposes of the education and administration of education on behalf of your child. 
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